
Date:  August 13, 2020	
Topic: TFS Update: Reminders, Car Pool Info, and Lunch	
 	
Dear TFS parents, faculty, and staff:	
 	
I know there are a lot of questions about new procedures, and here is the information 
regarding our initial plan for morning and afternoon Car Pool.  I say initial because, while 
based on our “normal” procedures, it has significant changes to morning car pool 
procedures, and has a longer afternoon schedule.  We will test it out next week when we 
come on the staggered attendance days.  I do realize that the procedures are hard to read 
and understand, so we are making a video on Monday that we will share with everyone 
so we are ready for next week.	
 	
Some changes to our lunch program to start out the year:	

• We will have hot lunch starting on 8-24-20.  Look for more info on ordering to 
follow next week.	

• We will be 100% Peanut-Free through Labor Day to assure we know of any 
allergy concerns.	

• Lunch will be in the classrooms each day.	
• Milk is not available yet, and there is no access to microwaves! Please plan 

accordingly!	
• Initially, we will not have “lunchables” available, so please assure that your 

student has a lunch each day!	
 	
Please do understand that these are wholly different plans and procedures than we are 
used to having at TFS.  We are working hard to formulate, test, and put plans in place to 
accomplish all we need to do; and they will surely change as we refine and improve 
them! Remember, the watchwords for all of us this year will be patience and flexibility.	
 	
Thank you again for your prayers for, and enthusiastic support of, our faculty and staff as 
we come back to a totally new environment.  We appreciate your patience as we put 
together a great experience and a superior effort in meeting the academic needs of your 
children!	
 	
More info coming soon!  	

 	
With much appreciation,	
 	
Michael Watson	
Principal at The Franciscan School	
	


